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Committee Secretary 

Community Support and Services Committee 

Parliament House 

George Street 

Brisbane Qld 4000 

Submission to Committee Inquiry (dated 3 March, 2022) 

I wish to state that I do not support the further extension of the operation of essential public health 

measures implemented to facilitate Queensland's response to the COVID-19 pandemic (Public 

Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022) past the expiry 

date of 30 April 2022. 

• The Covid pandemic is near it's end and emergency powers do not still need to be in place 

• The emergency powers have put small businesses out of business due to decisions that have 

effected how and when a business may run 

• Staffing needs to be able to be back to normal so workers can return to work as normal and 

not be mandated away from their workplace - this effects both businesses and workers 

• Life needs to get back to normal now the pandemic is near it's end and we do not need 

another 6 months of it to drag on 

Regards, 

Alison McCormick 

 

 

 

 




